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Programming Efforts:
The activity during this past month has focused on annual reviews for the staff.  This has been an opportunity to have each colleague share the path that their programming took over the past year, the strengths and challenges, how they want to build on what was started, and what new goals/needs are in the programming plans.

This also seems to be the time of year for preparation as I am working on teaching packets for family financial management and parenting which will be with returning audiences as well as new audiences. The end of April brings the Money Smart Week activities and I am working on what will take place at the Library and Head Start Centers.

Also in preparation for the first time offering of the Powerful Tools for Caregivers: Parents of Children with Special Needs to be held April-May.  I will be co-facilitating this program with Monica.  

While the Caregivers Support Group continues to meet, those participating are looking at how other activities, programs, educational information can be intermingled into the opportunities to share and learn from each other. At the last gathering, a listing of community events was shared and discussed, just another way for caregivers to get out in the community to learn what resources are available and how to access them. 

Preparing for the lesson, Brain Fitness at Any Age, which was presented at the HCE state conference in Fall 2016 and will now be presented in a mini-lesson format for the April Jackson County HCE Executive Board and other club representatives. The lesson will be co-facilitated by myself and Joan Staffon, President. Materials will be available for club members to take lesson back to their community clubs.  




Other meetings attended:
Participated in wislines for the Department of Family Development, monthly Dean video conf. 
Attended county department head meeting
Participated in Jackson County Reads events which have been promoted through a partnership between UWEX, Friends of the Library, and BR Library

